HAPPY HOLIBAYS

Next Sunday, December 11
3:00p.m.-4:00 p.m.

We will again meet at the corner of Valencia
Blvd. & McBean Parkway to vigil, reminding
our fellow Santa Claritians that Peace is
worth working for.

Little did we realize that our actions in
Afghanistan would add so many names to
the list of U.S military Killed in senseless
wars. In fact, we were high in hope that the
war in Iraq might somehow be diminished
and that our government might begin to look
for alternatives to this senseless Killing. But here we are almost at the
start of a new year. Hope you will join!!

Peace, Patty

pcarmody@ca.rr.com

or call Carole

(661) 755-3772
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